
 

 

*A Program designed to support the brothers and sisters of children with developmental 
disabilities. 

We are hosting a workshop, on August 6th and 7th, to explain the importance of 
Sibshop programs and to train staff how to facilitate the service delivery.  

We are looking for two groups of volunteers to assist us in this workshop. Lunch will 
be provided each day free of charge: 

 August 6th (Tuesday) 9am - 3:30pm we need Adult siblings (18 and older) to 
sit on a panel to share their experiences as a sibling with us. Panelists frequently 
remark that they, too, leave with an expanded understanding of the sibling 
experience as a result of listening to other panelists.  

 August 7th (Wednesday) 10am – 2pm we need siblings preferably between 
the age of 8 to 10 years old. These children will partake in a sibshop being run to 
teach the prospective facilitators. Most of these children will be eligible to enroll in 
the program and continue to participate on a monthly basis free of charge.  

Please contact Jennifer at 845-796-1350 extension 6118 if there is a possibility you 
can help.  

 

*See our website for more information on our sibshop program 


